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IPA-Affiliated Researcher Eric Edmonds
Presents at the U.S. Department of Labor

Eric Edmonds, principal investigator on the IPA Philippines project Reducing Child Labor in the
Philippines, was invited to speak at a public lecture at the US Department of Labor (US
DOL) about the project, which is funded by US DOL. The project investigates the impact of
livelihood promotion on child labor.
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